
VISITATION POLICY
Chestnut Hill Hospital
All approved visitors will be screened in accordance with 
guidelines from the Centers for Disease Control and 
Prevention (CDC) and Pennsylvania Department of Health 
(PA DOH). All visitors must wear face coverings or masks 
for the entire visit.

Your health, safety, and comfort are our top priorities. 

Visitation will be decided on a case-by-case basis. The 
clinical team will decide what is in the best interest of all.

Visitation may be restricted for the following reasons:

• At the request of patient or legal guardian patient is
undergoing a medical procedure

• Restrictions initiated for crisis or special situation

• Visitation privileges may be revoked at any time

Inpatient Units:
• One visitor per patient during regular visiting hours.

• Two visitors for end-of-life patients.

• Two visitors for COVID-19 positive patients at the
end-of-life.

• Visitors for COVID-19 positive patients who are not
end-of-life, permitted only by exception based on
clinical judgment.

Emergency Department: 
• One designated support person is permitted, with the

exception of patients under the age of 18 in which case
both parents or both guardians may be permitted.

Surgical and Outpatient Procedure Departments:
• One support person may accompany patient. 

Guidelines for waiting, notification post procedure 
and discharge will be communicated to the patient
during pre-op/pre-procedure education. If patient 
is to be admitted after surgery, the support person 
will be permitted to visit for short period while patient
is in recovery.

All visitors must check in and check out at the information 
desk in the main lobby.
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